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“We Can and We Will” 

  
 
 

 
 

21st June 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians,  
 
We are excited to share with you our plans for the 2019 TQEA sports day for all students across the school.  Sports 
day this year will be on Wednesday 17th July with all students looking to showcase and develop the schools four 
key character strands of Endeavour, Reliance, Pride and Kindness throughout the day.  With this in mind we have 
made some changes to previous sports day plans to make this year more inclusive, fun and supportive of all 
students to achieve during the day.  There will be a range of activities for students to compete in, as opposed to just 
traditional sports. 
 
The outline of the day is as follows:  

 8.45-9.00 Tutor time 

 9.00-12.35 Morning activities 

 12.35-13.15 Lunch time 

 13.15-13.30 Tutor time 

 13.30-14.55 Finals and Presentations on the sports field 

 14.55-15.05 Tutor time  
 
All students will be required to attend the day dressed in full school PE kit - a reminder of the basic expectations of 
the school PE kit is listed below: 

 TQEA PE T Shirt 

 TQEA shorts or Skorts 

 Plain black or navy leggings or trousers 

 Rain jacket (no hoody) or TQEA sweatshirt 

 Long blue TQEA socks or short white socks 

 PE trainers not school shoes 
 
Students are required to bring with them a 1L water bottle which can be refilled during the day and sun cream for 
the good weather, sun hats may be worn if appropriate during the day too.  Students will arrive at school for the 
normal starting time of 8.40 and will head straight to their tutor rooms to be registered and prepared for the 
morning.  During the day students will participate in a range of activities that look to challenge the body, mind and 
social skills working together to achieve common goals.  Students will have opportunity during the day to top water 
bottles up and apply more sun cream.   
 
Yours sincerely 

  
Mr D Watts 
Principal 
The Queen Elizabeth Academy 
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